LWHS Executive Booster Club
Meeting Minutes
February 10, 2020
Call to order
Rick O’Leary called to order the regular meeting of the LWHS Booster Club Executive Board at 6:39 pm on February 10, 2020 at Lake Washington High School, room 162. Heidi O’Connor, co-treasurer; Rick O’Leary, athletic director; Susie Arnold, secretary; and soon-to-be board members Janis Rabuchin, president; Christin Walenczak, vice president; and Britt Coma, co-treasurer; were in attendance.
Treasurer’s report
Heidi said we will vote the new board members in at the general meeting. Heidi, Janis and Britt will meet on Feb. 22 at 11 am to transition the treasurer position. They will also schedule the banking transition for February with Dana and Carol. 
Janis is going to be looking for additional officers and will also update the Registrar’s site when those people have signed on. She’s thinking of putting together a task force to partition out projects to people who want to help. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]The excise certificate needs to be renewed. Heidi passed it to Britt to take care of. A thank you letter came to the booster club from the school district for a donation that Cheer made. Rick said the letter should have gone to ASB. Cheer does not have a booster club. Heidi produces a cash snapshot for each meeting at Carol’s request. Heidi said it is up to Britt and Janis whether they want to continue providing that at meetings.
Old Business 
Rick has architectural drawings of the school/gym expansion, which can also be found on the school’s website at the bottom of the home page. He’s going to talk about funding and why we need the booster club, what does booster club pay for/do? LWHS is approaching its 100-year anniversary, and the school is considering putting together a hall of fame to celebrate in 2022. The new gym will be ready in the fall of 2021.
Our next executive meeting will be at 6:30 pm, March 9, 2020, at LWHS, room 162. The meeting was adjourned at 7:20 pm.
